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The General Fund bills in the amount of $27,117.26 were approved by the Board. 
 
The Athletic Fund payments in the amount of $1,631.52 were approved by the Board. 
 
The Board heard a presentation from Karen Cowley, 2nd Grade Teacher, on the Seesaw 
Application. 
 
The Board heard a presentation from Steve Linn for purchase of new mats for the track team. 
 
Don Murdock, Deckerville Village President, discussed the Deckerville Public Library 
governance. 
 
Duane Lange, ISD Superintendent, did a presentation for the 2018-19 ISD General Budget. 
 
Spencer Osborne, Board Trustee, discussed with the Board about purchasing a new mower and 
accessories. 
 
The Board accepted, with regret, the resignation of Tim Brabant from the Varsity Boys 
Basketball Coach position. 
 
The Board approved the 2018-19 Winter coaches, as presented by Athletic Director Scott 
McVittie. 
 
The Board approved the Summer 2018 Building Schedule. 
 
The Board approved a long-term suspension for a 7th grade male student for violation of the 
student conduct code as recommended by High School Principal Mr. Matthew Connelly. 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 


